THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE

Department of Romance Languages
and Literatures

January 29, 1942

Translation of attached letter from the
Department of Education of the Republic
of Cuba

University of Kansas
Kansas U.S.A.

Dear Sirs:

The "Federal Security Agency UsS. OFFICE
OF EDUCATION", of Washington has given me
the name of your Institution as one of those
which in your country are devoted to the pre-
paration of teachers of physical education.

I am very much interested in knowing
the organization of your work in this
fleld. 1 therefore beg you to send me
your publications and printed matter deal-
ing with courses of study, textbooks, pam-
phlets, magazines, etc., relative to this

matter.

Awaiting information from you, I beg
to remain,

Very truly yours,

Dr. Delio A. Gonzalez
Director of the Natlonal
School of Education

Adress:
Apeartado No. 1111,
La Habana, Cuba



